Professional sample letter in support of Senate Bill 2055

Dear (Your U.S. Senator),

As your constituent, and on behalf of  (company name), I am contacting you to urge your cosponsorship and support of Senate Bill 2055, the Hearing Aid Assistance Tax Credit Act. This fiscally responsible bill would provide a tax credit of up to $500 per hearing aid, once every five years. The tax credit would be available either for persons over 55, or for parents purchasing a hearing aid for a dependent child. 
For the 28 million Americans who have some degree of hearing loss, 95 percent can be treated with hearing aids. Yet only 20 percent of those with hearing loss use hearing aids, while a full 30 percent cite financial constraints as the reason they do not use hearing aids.  My company, (company name), directly treats hearing loss in children and adults, and we have seen first hand the dramatic benefit that hearing aids can provide in terms of greater safety, increased ability to communicate, and an overall significantly enhanced quality of life.

This modest bill would help me treat more adults and children who need hearing aids, but simply cannot afford them.  S.B. 2055 is a simpler means to address this problem than through other far costlier measures, such as Medicare expansion or mandatory insurance coverage.

Thank you for your time and consideration.  This important bill will go a long way to improving the quality of life for many Americans with a hearing loss. For additional information or to sign onto S.B. 2055, please contact Senator Norm Coleman’s office at 202/224-5641. On behalf of my company and the many individuals we serve each year with hearing loss, I look forward to your response.
Sincerely,

(Your Name)

(Business Name)
